
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

 
30th January 2023 
       
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 4 Educational Visit to Manchester 
 
As part of ‘Faith in Focus Week’, all Year 4’s in Biddulph First Schools will be going to Whalley Range to visit the 
Gita Bhavan Hindu Temple and then partake of an Indian meal at the Sai Spice Restaurant, Chorlton. We will be 
going on Friday 10th February with Oxhey First School.  
 
We would like to ask for a donation of £19.92 per child to cover the cost of the coach, meal and temple visit. This 
will need to be paid for on ParentPay by the 8th February 2023, you will also need to give permission for your child 
to attend the trip on ParentPay. In line with the Governor’s Policy on Payments and Remissions no child will be 
excluded through an inability or unwillingness to pay but if enough donations are not received the visit may not 
take place. 
 
The children will leave school by coach at 9.00a.m prompt, so please ensure your child is in school at 8.45am. 
Children need to be in uniform for this visit and will be back in time for the end of the school day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
    
 
 
 
Mrs S Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 
Co-Headteachers 
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